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2022 Budget Process for the Royal Theatre Service and the McPherson Playhouse Service

[At the October 15, 2021 RMTS Advisory Committee meeting, the recommendation was amended by
adding recommendation item 2:]
The Royal and McPherson Theatres Services Advisory Committee recommends the Finance
Committee recommend to the Capital Regional District Board:
1. That the 2022 Budget Process for the Royal Theatre Service and the McPherson Playhouse

Service report be received for information; and
2. That the maximum allowable contribution amount be approved for the Royal Theatre and

McPherson Playhouse services.
(NWA)
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